
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers,                           Friday 11th March 2022 
 
Parents Evening FAQs 
 
Thank you for meeting with us this week to discuss your child’s progress.  We would like to answer some 
queries which were raised with us this week. 
 
Reading (Reception – Year 2):  Please read with your child as often as you can - every night if possible.  
Record what your child has read in their reading record.  If your child has finished their book or would like 
to read a book from home, please record this too. 
 
Number Club (Year 1 and 2):  Number club is tested each Monday.  Children have three minutes to answer 
all of the times tables on their ‘club’.  If your child gets every answer right, they will be sent the next ‘club’ 
to work on. If your child doesn’t pass they will be sent the test home along with a blank copy, so you can see 
where they have made mistakes and to keep practicing. 
 
Word Wizard Words (Year 1 and 2):  Word wizard words are tailored specifically to your child.  Your child is 
expected to be able to use these words in their writing on a Friday.  Children should be encouraged to read 
and learn to spell the words so they are able to write them independently.  New words will be introduced 
over the term. 
 
Homework (Reception – Year 2):  Homework is sent home on a Friday for all infant children and should be 
returned by the following Wednesday, at the latest. 
 
Tapestry (Reception): If your child is in Reception, please use your login details to access Tapestry and see 
the adventures your child has had at school. We love to read your comments too! 
 
If you have any questions, please always ask.  Thank you for your continued support. 
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